U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001

February 15, 2017

Mr. Walter Tuvell
836 Main Street
Reading, MA 01867

Mr. Tuvell;

Your correspondence, directed to the Department of Justice (DOJ), Office of the
Inspector General (OIG), was referred to the Initial Processing Unit (IPU), Internal
Investigations Section (IIS), Inspection Division (INSD), Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI).
The IIS/INSD is the FBI entity responsible for investigating allegations of misconduct or
criminal activity on the part of FBI employees.

You reported you are the victim of public corruption by federal judges who
handled your civil case, "Tuvell vs. IBM". In addition, you reported the DOJ and the FBI have
not provided you assistance.

The purpose of this letter is to advise your information was reviewed and this
matter does not warrant the opening of an FBI inquiry. However, your information was
forwarded to the FBI’s Criminal Investigative Division, Public Corruption and Civil Rights
Section, for appropriate attention. IPU will take no further action.

Sincerely,

Initial Processing Unit
Internal Investigations Section
Inspection Division



